
Announcement for Thursday, April 10, 2025 

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and 
Musqueam First Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of 
this land since time immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before 
us, the indigenous peoples here today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation.  
Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play and learn and have we hope your week is 
going well. 

 

Vasakhi will be celebrated on Monday April 14th at lunch in the cafeteria. Please come to 
celebrate. Watch the Bhangra team perform and enjoy some delicious food and drink. Hope to 
see you there.  

Do you volunteer around the school? Want to be considered for a service award? Pick up a 
form on the ledge near the front office fill in completely and submit to Mrs Withenshaw in the 
PHE office.  

We’re excited to announce the Table Tennis Club Tournament happening on April 16th! This is 
a great opportunity for students from grades 8 to 12 to show off their table tennis skills and have 
some fun. 


